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    The Nauti News 
 

               Homestead Yacht Club 
     www.homesteadyachtclub.com 
 

             Our 22nd Year of Boating Fun 
 

 
 

FROM YOUR COMMODORE… 
David G. Giuliani 
 
 
  

This serves as a reminder to support the upcoming Meet and Greet event 
sponsored by Buz Strandhagen and Jerry Cline at the Homestead Bay 

Front Marina on June 28, 2008 from 3 PM to 5PM between “B” and “C” docks.  If you 
haven’t done so already, please contact Buz or Jerry to let them know you are 
attending so that there’s’ plenty of food and goodies on the table.  The cost is $5.00 per 
person in advance but come anyway with your $5.00 bucks in hand and enjoy a good 
time amongst friends. 
 
Due to the 4th of July holiday we will not be having a July meeting at the Redland 
Country Club.  Date and location for the August meeting are still being researched.  So 
please stand by for more on this matter.   
 
See you at the Meet and Greet! 
Dave G. 

 
Please support your 2008 bridge! 
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HOMESTEAD YACHT CLUB 
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING 
Monday, June 2, 2008 
 
Commodore Dave called the meeting to order at 7.40 p.m. 
 
Sharon Roesch informed that a correction was needed to the Treasurer’s Report indicating that at April 1 the 
balance was $5,992.21, whereas this balance should be $5,199.21. 
 
A request was made by Ray Vega to get on the mailing list for the newsletter since he had problems opening 
his newsletter on line.  Bill Clemons informed that something was wrong with the copy he received as well.  
Commodore Dave said he would pass along the information to the editor. 
 
Park News: Buzz Strandhagen informed that “A” dock should be finished by the end of June if no delays 
from FPL. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Beginning balance $5,032.09 
Ending Balance $5,126.09 
Details of the Treasurer’s report will appear in the Newsletter. 
 
Membership:  Dwayne Powell informed the club had 42 memberships advising also that we had a potential 
new member, Jane Jones attending the meeting. 
 
Sunshine Committee: Jan Meyer informed that everyone was healthy, and welcomed Bill Zinn back who 
attended. 
 
Ship’s Store:  A report would be given after dinner.  This report was not given because the ship’s store was 
not opened. 
 
Roster:  There was nothing new to report.  However, if members change their contact information, please 
remember to send the new information to Sandy Zinn.  This will ensure you receive a newsletter and any 
other communication from the Yacht Club. 
 
Web Site: Larry Roesch informed there was nothing new to report.  However, for members who want to 
check out the newsletters, they are all downloaded on the web site.  Information on upcoming events can also 
be found on the website. 
 
July Meeting:  There will be no July Meeting.  Commodore Dave proposed canceling the July meeting since 
it would fall on the long weekend when most members would be away.  A motion was made by Dwayne 
Powell and seconded by Ken Johnson to cancel the July meeting.  Motion unanimously carried by a show of 
hands.  The next club meeting will be held the first Monday in August 2008. 
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Events: 
 
Commodore Dave informed there was a meet and greet planned for June 28 between 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. at the 
Parking lot between “B” and “C” docks.  Event to be hosted by Buzz Strandhagen and Jerry Cline.  Hot dogs 
and hamburgers, slaw, cold soft drinks and water would be served.  Members charge is $5.00.  Per person.  
Sharon Roesch volunteered to make her big batch cookies and received a round of applause for that offer.  A 
show of hands indicated 22 club members wanting to attend.  The event is to meet marina patrons and drive 
membership for the club.  A budget of $300 was allocated by Commodore Dave for this event.  Signs will be 
placed on the gates prior to the event and communication will go out to the membership to inform them.  It 
was suggested that a reservation list be created in order to collect the funds, which Sharon Roesch offered to 
do.  A motion was made by Ted Newlan and seconded by Larry Roesch, which carried:   
 

• Non-members would pay $5.00 per person to attend the Meet and Greet 
• Non-members who joined the club at the Meet and Greet would not pay (or be refunded their $5.00) 

 
July:  There is no event planned for July since quite a number of members would begin their summer 
vacation that month and there were no volunteers to plan an event for July. 
 
Members were informed that no one in the HYC had signed up for the fishing tournament although Steve 
had sent out notices to some of the members in the hope they would participate. 
 
New Business:  Commodore Dave informed that the Redlands Country Club had a new person taking over 
the Banquet Services and a price increase was being considered.  He would inform the membership as soon 
as this information becomes available. 
 
The 50/50 of $57.00 was won by Charlene Powell who did a dance and a jig for being a first timer to win. 
 
There being no other business to discuss, a motion was made by Claire Strandhagen and seconded by George 
McDermot to close the meeting. 
 
Respectfully 
 
Annabelle McDermot 
Secretary 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The following telephone numbers are provided for your use. 
 

Marina Tel: 305.230.3033      Pager: 305.881.6417 
Analog Tel: 305.230.0291 (During power failures only!)  

 

After hours security guard’s telephone number is 305.272.0800 and for the “Front gate” 
press 01#; For “A” Dock, press 11# ; For “B” Dock press 33#; For “C” dock press 44#, 
For “D” dock press 55# and for the Dry Storage area press 66# or for the Bait and Tackle 
Shop press 77#. 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 
              
  MONTH ENDING May  2008     
         
  BEGINNING BALANCE    $5,032.09   
         
  INCOME :       
   50/50    $   44.00    
   Ship Store        45.00    
   Event       680.00    
   Total    $ 769.00    
         
         
  EXPENSES :      
   Event    $ 675.00    
       $ 675.00    
         
         
         

  
ENDING BALANCE May 31, 
2008    $5,126.09   

         
  SUBMITTED BY      
         
  Sharon Roesch      
  TREASURER      
         
  Note:  The May event cost HYC $205.00 with 33 members present  
              

 
************************************************************ 
Please note that the telephone number 305.235.0342 for Stan and Joy Scherer is no longer valid and other 
telephone numbers listed are correct.  Please cross this telephone number off in your HYC directory. 
************************************************************ 

 
Persons interested is sponsoring an event during 2008 should contact the 
Commodore, Dave Giuliani, or Anna Perez-Giuliani.   
Be creative….think differently! 
 
The Commodore’s e-mail address for your use is …Lanina270@Yahoo.com 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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Remember that the HYC meets every first Monday of each Month at the Redland County 
Club from 6:30 PM until 9:00 PM.  The Redland Country Club is located at 24451 Krome 

Avenue (177th Avenue) in Homestead, FL, Telephone: 305.247.8503. 
You should meet and greet new members and speak to all members in a courteous manner. 

Please welcome everyone to be part of the club. 
 

 
 

Anna Pérez-Giuliani 
Newsletter Editor 

Pere522@Bellsouth.net 
786.243.8971 (H) 
305.793.8549 (C) 

If your boat has not come in… 
Maybe you should swim out to it! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
****************************************************************************************** 

Your HYC membership card is now a multi-discount Card too! 
 

Patronize the following stores to obtain discounts on your favorite fishing and boating needs.  
Be sure to keep checking the newsletter and the HYC website for more participating 
merchants in the very near future! 
  

The Complete Angular~ 5% to 10% discounts on rods and reels, 10% to15% on parts and 
supplies. 
B& F Marine ~ 10% to 15% discount. 
El Capitan’s Marine and Fishing Center~ 25% to 50% discount. 
Prestige Boat Tops ~ 15% discount. 
 

Remember to present your membership card with a picture ID to qualify for this HYC benefits.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ph: 305 233-3250
Fax: 305 233-3255

E-Mail: sale@elcapitan.com

Andy Antelo

13112 South Dixie Hwy.
Miami, Florida 33156

Notary Public/Signing Agent Services* 
 

*Mobile Notary Public providing professional and bi-lingual 
services to Broward, Miami-Dade, and the upper Keyes 

                                          Anna Pérez-Giuliani 
Your 24 hours mobile Florida Notary Public/Signing Agent 
 

 Mobile phone: 305.793.8549 
Fax: 786.243.8971 

E-mail: pere522@bellsouth.net 
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FOR SALE! 
 

Off Shore 4 Person Life Raft with canopy and survival kit in canister 
Never used, original cost $4,400.00.  Will sell for $799.00 OBO 
 
PUR Survival 35-Hand operated emergency water maker.  $299.00 OBO. 
Contact Stan at (305) 235-7600 if interested in the above items. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Carol Pinkerton is involved with a lot with Children with Cancer and this 
month and next she is doing a Lidz for Kidz drive.  What is Lidz for Kidz?  
Its new unused donated hats that are taken to the cancer wards at Miami 
Children’s Hospital and Joe DiMaggio's for the kids.  Most of the Kids 
have lost all there hair and they have a blast trying on and choosing a hat 
to wear while under treatment.  HYC members are encourage and asked to 

bring a new unused hat to the next meeting for donation to such this worthy cause.  

 
ADULT CLASSES 

Join out NEW “SIX LESSON DANCE BLASTS” Featuring:  
JAZZ – Wednesday 7:30 – 8:30 pm 
$75.00/6 weeks and/or 
BALLROOM – Friday 6:30 – 7:30pm 
$150.00 per couple or $100/single  
(No partner required – but don’t tell him we said so!) 

Classes begin the week of February 4, 2008 at:  
DONNA LEE STUIDO OF DANCE 61 
NE 14TH Street 
Homestead, FL 
305-247-3826 
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JUNE 28, 2008, 3:00 to 5:00 PM 

BETWEEN “B”and “C” DOCKS 
You are cordially invited to attend a “Meet and Greet” for an afternoon of sun, fun and 
food right here at the Homestead Bayfront Marina.  Cost is $5.00 for Hot Dogs, 
Hamburgers, sodas, etc. which would be deducted from your annual membership fee if 
you join ($60.00 annually) plus learn what the Homestead Yacht Club is all about. 

There are monthly meetings, events and outings for the whole family at different boating 
locations plus meet other boating enthusists that share your fishing and boating interest.  
So please stop by and chat with us!  

Sponsored by:  Buz & Claire Strandhagen                                                   David G. Giuliani 
and Jerry & Vicky Cline                                                     HYC  Commodore 


